From: registrar

Sent: July-25-17 3:33 .
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 12:11 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Marilyn Sorvari

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Please do not approve this rate increase. Ontarians cannot stand more hydro costs... soon we are going to have a flux
of homeless people because they can't afford basic living costs!

Make hydro one look at cost reductions like over payment for executives!!!

-- Attachment --





